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This is a redraft of 1997 Senate Bill 286.

Note that, as drafted, the interaction of this proposal with s. 961.574 (1), stats., may
imperil needle exchange programs (such as those run by HIV/AIDS prevention
organizations) if instead of destroying the collected needles the programs sterilize and
“recycle” them.
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